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Wednesday 23rd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the summer term – let’s hope the sun starts to shine and that all the activities 

that we have got planned can be enjoyed outside!   

 

Tour de Yorkshire – Thursday 2nd May 

The Tour de Yorkshire will be going through Little Weighton once again this year. The men’s race 

is due to pass through at 3.31pm.  As this time is quite near the end of the day we have decided 

not to take the children to watch this event.  At an event such as this, it is quite difficult to 

supervise and entertain the children, whilst ensuring their safety. However we appreciate that 

this may be something parents want to share with their children. If you would like to collect your 

child/(ren) at 2.30pm to watch the men’s race, please complete the attached slip at the end of 

the letter. 

 

The Tour de Yorkshire may also cause some disruption to roads, so if you are travelling from 

outside of the village this may be something to be aware of, especially at school pick-up time. 

 

The Friends of the School are hoping to have a refreshment stand on the green – so if you do go 

to spectate please help our school by supporting the refreshment stand.  

 

We will however, be having a ‘Tour de Yorkshire’ afternoon in school with the children taking part 

in some sport related activities.  We are keen to have mini ‘Tour de Little Weighton School’ 

involving the children doing laps of the school on scooters.  If your child has a scooter and is 

willing to lend this to other children, please can you send it into school on the day of the Tour de 

Yorkshire (please can you make sure they are labelled so that all scooters get returned to the 

right owner).  Children can come to school in their uniforms as usual and change into their PE kits 

in the afternoon. 

 

Friends of the School 

A big thank you to FoS who continue to work hard to raise funds for the school. The recent 

mothers’ day event was a great success. There will be a number of events coming up this term for 

you to support. Please see the dates at the end of this letter. 

 

The FoS are also beginning to plan the summer fair.  If you know anyone who would be able to 

donate prizes or work for a company that does ‘match funding’ for charitable causes – please 

either contact one of the Friends or pop in to school. 

 

Summer Days 

Hopefully the sun will remember to come out soon and we will start to enjoy some warmer 

weather.  When it gets warmer we often find cardigans and jumpers in random places, please can 

you ensure that your child’s uniform is clearly labelled, so that if it does get misplaced it can be 

returned to the correct child.  
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Water - if your child wishes, they may bring a named bottle of water into school that can be kept 

in the classroom and taken home on a daily basis.  Please can you also send a sun hat/cap to school 

for your child, if possible one that can be kept in school for the summer term.  

 

Sun Cream – please can parents either apply sun-cream to their children at home before school 

or send their children to school with sun-cream in a labelled bottle.  Please can you show your 

child how to put sun-cream on and have a little chat about not sharing it with friends.  We’ve got a 

few children who are allergic to some sun-creams. 

 

Medicines in School 

There have been some changes to how we are allowed to administer paracetamol to children in 

school. If your child needs to take paracetamol in school please provide a labelled sachet only. 

The administration of medicines policy can be found in the policies section on the school website. 

 

School Website Newsletters 

All the newsletters are posted on the ‘newsletter’ tab of the parents’ page on the school website. 

If you would like to receive the newsletters please sign up to subscribe on the parents’ page. 

http://www.littleweightonrowleyprimary.co.uk/parents/newsletters 

 

Follow the link to see the latest events in the gallery. 

http://www.littleweightonrowleyprimary.co.uk/gallery-2/2018-2019-1 

 

If you would read each the curriculum topic overviews for the summer term, please find them 

located on the curriculum page of the school website from the 29th April. 

 

http://www.littleweightonrowleyprimary.co.uk/key-information/curriculum-1-1 

 

SIMS Pay 
If you have not already done so please sign up for the SIMS Pay cashless system. Please contact 

Mrs Waterhouse if you need support with this. 

 

Staffing Updates 

Miss Hobson will commence her maternity leave in the next couple of weeks.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Julia Fielder 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.littleweightonrowleyprimary.co.uk/parents/newsletters
http://www.littleweightonrowleyprimary.co.uk/gallery-2/2018-2019-1
http://www.littleweightonrowleyprimary.co.uk/key-information/curriculum-1-1


 

 
 

Wednesday 23rd April           Back to school 

 

Tuesday 30th April                      Wei- tots starts back 

 

Thursday  2nd May   Tour de Yorkshire event 

 

Thursday 2nd May   FoS Theatre Trip to see Tom Gates 7pm  

 

Week Beg 13th May   Year 6 SATs  

 

Week Beg 20th May                    Year 2 SATs 

 

Thursday 23rd May   Sports Evening 5.30pm  

 

Friday 24th May   Finish for half term 

 

Monday 3rd June Children back to school 

 

Thursday 6th June                     Alternative Sports Evening 

 

Tuesday 11th June                       Year 6 Youth Speaks Event at Westfield PS 6.30pm 

   

Friday 14th June   Whole School Summer Event with Parents (more details  

                                                   to follow) 

Monday 17th June                        Nursery Trip to William’s Den (TBC) 

 

Monday 24th June   Whole School Trip to Bridlington 

 

Monday 1st July   Year 6 Diocese Leavers’ Service Beverley Minster 

 

Saturday 6th July   Summer Fair (11-1pm) 

 

Tuesday 2nd July    Awards (2.45pm) 

 

Thursday 4th July                       Transition morning to new classes  

 

Friday 12th July    FoS Posh Party (6pm) 

 

Tuesday 9th July   Leavers’ Service (2.45pm) 

  

Friday 19th July   Finish for the summer (No Friday Play session today) 

 

Tuesday 3rd September             Back to school 

 



 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

TOUR DE YORKSHIRE – Thursday 2nd May 2019 

 

Name of child(ren)..................................................................................................................................... 

 

[   ] My child(ren) will be collected at 2.30pm by_____________________________  so 

that they can attend the Tour De Yorkshire event. 

 

[   ] My child(ren) will attend school at the usual time (8.50am) and will be collected at the  

 

 


